
Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers 
April 17 2021 meeting 

 
 

Meeting was called to order 
 
Secretary report was given and accepted. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
Update on Fenwood trail by Highway M and Fir Street.  Will be having some breaker rock dumped in the 
area and when it is dry enough we can work on it. 
 
Was brought up that the club has around $16,000 in the account.  Discussion was held on updating 
tractor or possibly building club shed. 
 
Motion was made and passed to look into tractor trade in or sell and upgrade of tractor.  Dean will get 
some information and bring back to club. 
 
Tractor has not been repaired yet.  Will look into having someone fix – possibly Scott Miller. 
 
Meeting adjourned 
 
Next meeting will be Monday, May 10th.  
 
Meetings are normally the 2nd Monday of the month 7:00 at the Fenwood Village Hall. 
 
 
 
 
 


